I
MEMORANDUM
TO: Morris Bell

FROM: ED BINKLEY

DATE: September 9, 1993

SUBJECT: M & J Oil Co. / Edward Mike Davis well site reclamation.

Dave Shelton and I are prepared to move forward to seek bonding company assistance in the
reclamation of the M & J wellsites that have not been reclaimed. Since Tiger Mike was party
to the M & J Oil Co. it is recommended that the Commission seek money to complete the
reclamatiion work on the three Tiger Mike wellsites in Dave’s area.

In the event the bond company is unwilling to be responsible for the above work as noted in
Dave’s letter dated May 11, 1993 then I recommend the ERF be accessed for the balance of
the work required to reclaim the six sites.



